
 
 

 
 

 

Date: January 13, 2022 

 
To: All Bidders 
From: International Development Law Organization, Headquarters Procurement Unit 
Subject: RFP N_1288_A_HQ_21 Application Tracking System 

 
Amendment No: 1 

 
 

Reference is made to IDLO RFP N_1288_A_HQ_21 issued on December 16 ,2021 for the Procurement of 

Applicant Tracking System through IDLO Tenders website. 

 
This letter serves to inform that the deadline for RFP submission has been extended to 17 January 2022 at 
1500 Hours Rome local time. Amendment No. 1 to RFP N_1288_A_HQ_21 will be posted to reflect the 
mentioned changes.  
 
For your consideration while preparing your response to the above-mentioned RFP N_1288_A_HQ_21. All other 
terms and conditions of the tender remain unchanged and remain applicable in full force.  

 
We appreciate your continuous interest with IDLO and looking forward to receiving your valued offer. 
 
 
HROS Department 
IDLO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


	From: International Development Law Organization, Headquarters Procurement Unit

